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Kirkland, April

From: Michael Angelone <mjangelone@gwi.net>
Sent: Wednesday, April 03, 2019 4:53 PM
To: DEP, NECEC
Subject: Stop CMP's corridor

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open attachments unless 

you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

Once the woods are gone, they’re gone forever. 

Has any one calculated the carbon sink that would be lost if the woods are cut down? 

This would contribute to global warming not mitigate it. 

 

Stop the Corridor! 

 

Michael and Jennifer Angelone 

Portland, Maine 


